Breda Ingle

From: Tomas Bradiey

Sent: Monday 15 July 2024 12:59

To: Paul Caprani; Breda Ingle

Ce: Niamh Thornton

Subject: RE: Extension of time for 3rd Party submissions Bray Busconnects.
Hi Alll,

The email below is noted. Satisfied on the basis of the points made not to facilitate an extension of time in
this instance.

Such a request should have been made at the earliest opportunity for administrative reasons and to ensure
fairness to all observers.

All the best,

Tomas

From: Paul Caprani <P.Caprani@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:34 PM

To: Tomas Bradley <tomas.hradley@pleanala.ie>; Breda Ingle <breda.ingle@pleanala.ie>
Cc: Niamh Thornton <n.thornton@pleanala.ie>

Subject: Extension of time for 3rd Party submissions Bray Busconnects.

Hi Breda/Thomas,

After further considerations, and having regard to the fact that

(a) The request by ClIr Jim Gildea was made so late into the period for which submissions are
permitted.

(b) It may be too late for other 3" parties to avail of the extension of 1 week, particularly those that may
have send submissions by post today (Friday 12™ July), and the finai date for submissions is
5.30pm on Monday July 15,

{c) The fact that the 3 party appellants were given a total of 31 days to lodge submissions with the
Board.

(d) The onus on the Board to ensure that the application is dealt with as expeditiously as possible.

| would advise that an extension of time to Clir Jim Gildea on behalf of the Tidy Town Committee not be
acceded to in this occasion.

Regards

Paul Caprani
Assistant Director of Planning

Paul Caprani
Inspectorate
Ext: 7179

Ma fhaigheann ti an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suil le freagra
na gnfomh fasmuigh de d’'uaireanta oibre féin.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside of
your own working hours



Breda Ingle

From: Paul Caprani

Sent: Friday 12 July 2024 17:34

To: Tomas Bradley; Breda Ingle

Cc: Niamh Thornton

Subject: Extension of time for 3rd Party submissions Bray Busconnects.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi Breda/Thomas,

After further considerations, and having regard to the fact that

{a) The request by ClIr Jim Gildea was made so late into the period for which submissions are
permitted.

(b) It may be too late for other 3™ parties to avail of the extension of 1 week, particularly those that may
have send submissions by post today (Friday 12" July), and the final date for submissions is
5.30pm on Monday July 15%,

(c) The fact that the 3" party appellants were given a total of 31 days to lodge submissions with the
Board.

(d) The onus on the Board to ensure that the application is dealt with as expeditiously as possible.

| would advise that an extension of time to Clir Jim Gildea on behalf of the Tidy Town Committee not be
acceded to in this occasion.

Regards

Paul Caprani
Assistant Director of Planning

Paul Caprani
Inspectorate
Ext: 7179

Ma fhaigheann ti an riomhphost seo lasmuigh de na gnathuaireanta oibre, ni bheidh mé ag suil le freagra
na gniomh lasmuigh de d'uaireanta oibre féin.

If you receive this email outside of normal working hours, | do not expect a response or action outside of
your own working hours



